
 

 

 

Partial opening of St Peters Interchange green space and shared path 

We’re pleased to let you know that in the coming days, we will be opening the shared pedestrian and cycle 

path located within the St Peters Interchange adjacent to the Princes Highway.  

This new shared path will provide access to the community between the corner of Princes Highway and 

Canal Road and Albert Street and forms part of the 6.5 hectares of new public space that is being delivered 

as part of the WestConnex M8 Project.  

 

We are also working to complete the final remediation and testing of the section of green space adjacent to 

this path which was also affected by the recent heavy rains. We would like to thank the community for their 

patience as we complete our final works in this area. 

Please see map overleaf for the location of the green space and shared path that will be opening.  

 

 

 

Community Notification  |  13 May 2021 M8 



  

Approximate location of the green space and shared path land opening at St Peters Interchange, St 

Peters, closest to the Princes Highway. 

If you have a question about this work, please call 1800 660 248 (toll free) and ask to speak with the M8 Community 

Engagement team or email info@westconnex.com.au  
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